
2020 Classes - Week 8
Children will be told which class they will be going into and who will be their teacher. In TK, we 
will start 2020 with 3 kōhanga.
Koru (new entrants) - Miss Kendra Liggett (beginning later in the term)
Mānuka (Year 0/1) - Miss Emily Langridge
Kōwhai (Year 1/2/3) - Mr Mark Smith
Rarahu (Year 2/3) - Mrs Gabby Nuthall

Living Christianly 
This term we are looking at our values of hope and peace, and in 
particular the Fruits of the Spirit. Each week we will focus on a Fruit of 
the Spirit. This week is Goodness, and Faithfulness is next week. 
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End of Year Celebration Songs 
Te Kākano is learning ‘Oh what a glorious night’ for our show. The whole school is learning 
‘Little Drummer Boy’ as our celebration song for the end of prize giving celebration. It would 
be great if you practised these at home over the next couple of weeks.

End of Year Show/Prizegiving
Every Friday the children have been engaged with Miss Liggett in learning our dance for 
the end of year ‘show’ during Prize-giving. As usual, there is a nativity element to our song 
which the Mikimiki children will be doing this year. The Mikimiki costumes will be provided by 
the school thanks to the generosity of previous classes. Kōwhai and Mānuka will be a 
chorus of angels. Costumes must be named and handed in a bag to Miss Liggett by the 
end of THIS week.

Kōwhai & Mānuka Girls: 
White fairy/angel wings, 
white/silver halo & a 
glittery fairy -like skirt (any 
colour) that can be worn 
over their skort.

Kōwhai & Mānuka Boys: 
White fairy/angel wings, 
white/silver halo & a piece of 
tinsel (any colour)  that can 
hang down like in the picture 
(see right).

Lost Property
ORION LOWE’s sweatshirt has not been returned yet. Please check all school uniform at 
home, that it belongs to your family and has your name on it. We need this back ASAP. Please 
return anything that doesn’t belong to you. Our lost property is overflowing, please check this 
daily between now and the end of the term. All unclaimed items will be donated to charity 
once school finishes. If you are missing something, don’t forget there is a ‘full school’ lost 
property table under the verandah over by the main building.



Blessings, 
Mrs Lynda Siave (Mānuka), 
Miss Kendra Liggett (Kōwhai) 
Miss Emily Langridge (Mikimiki)

Reminders
● Name all clothes and please provide spare clothes for accidents in a waterproof bag.
● All children MUST have a named RCS hat for Term 4.
● Please have a named water bottle for school.
● Please insist on the correct uniform being worn to school. This includes black shoes, black 

socks, black tights, long hair tied back, and black base wear for under the shirt.
● Please check the Lost Property basket inside the main TK door. 

Up-and-Coming Events
Week 7 Monday  25 Nov

Wednesday 27 Nov

Thursday 28 Nov

Book Fair Week starts - all week

Senior Leadership Meeting: Mr Deadmarsh in Kōwhai &  Mrs Woodlock 
in Mānuka.

TK Assembly - 2:30pm in Te Kākano space
Miss Liggett Leadership Release: Mrs Nuthall in Kōwhai.

Week 8 Monday 2 Dec

Wednesday 4 Dec

Thursday 5 Dec

Lynda Away: Preparing for Te Pihinga 2020

Kelly sport day, wear PE uniform. 
Emily & Kendra Release Day: We will be onsite but not available for the 
entire day as we are preparing for Te Kākano 2020 with Gabby and 
Mark.

TK Assembly - 2:30pm in Te Kākano space

Transition Mornings - Week 9
Monday 9th December & Tuesday 10th December: Children will be spending the morning 
from 9:10am-1:00pm with their 2020 kōhanga teachers, in the space that their learning will 
occur. Please keep an eye out for further information about parent orientation that will occur 
sometime next week. This time can cause some anxiety around changes. Please be prayerful 
and proactive in supporting your child during this time.

End of Year Stationery Coming Home
Your children’s books, that they have been working in this year, will be coming home in week 
9. If any of the books are not full or haven’t been used, keep them and use them again for 
next year.


